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Dear Legislators - HB 3103 is a timber industry bill which rolls back protections for 

drinking water and species habitat in favor of  

logging.   Also, it fails to take into account  the enormous value of forests for 

capturing and storing carbon.  Forests are an exquisite “carbon capture and 

sequestion” system that is already in place, works perfectly and has no cost.  

For the sake of future generations, let’s preserve and protect what little is left. 

Thank you,  

Carolyn Partridge 

(I have a son and nieces who are very worried about the health of our planet)  


